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Transcript of May 19 2022 Message to Families

Hello Kahok Nation! I'm Superintendent Brad Skertich. The end of the school year has arrived,
and we hope everyone has a great summer with family and friends.

But it's not too soon to start planning for the upcoming school year. Attached to this
communication you will find adjusted bell times for the 22-23 school year that impact the
elementary buildings, Dorris Intermediate, Collinsville Middle School and Collinsville High
School.

Slight time adjustments were made at the beginning and end of each day to allow for more time
between our Tier 1 and Tier 2 bus schedules. We want all families to have this information as
soon as possible - that way you can plan accordingly for August.

Additionally, online registration starts-up on July 11 at 6:00 p.m. Please mark your calendars
now, that way we can have as many students registered as quickly as possible, as we prepare
for the upcoming school year. Yes, it's more than a month away, but time flies during the
summer.

Last, Collinsville Unit 10 is a special place because of our students, our staff and our
communities. There are always positives in every school year, but there are also challenges.
But if you take a step back and look at all the good that happened this year, it by far outweighs
the challenges that we experienced. And that’'s because of the unwavering support shown to
our school district and our students by our families and our communities, and we are grateful for
that.

Thank you to everyone, especially our faculty and staff for their hard work and dedication this
entire school year. Have a great summer and don’t forget to wear your purple and show your
Kahok Pride!



